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NOTICE OF RECESSED OPEN MEETING 

(To be Held at 9:30 a.m., Thursday, October 3, 2013) 

 

 

Re: Pacific Power & Light Company 

 2013 Integrated Resource Plan, Docket UE-120416 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

 

The Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) will review 

Pacific Power & Light Company’s (PacifiCorp or Company) integrated resource plan for 

electric service at a public meeting on Thursday, October 3, 2013.  An "integrated 

resource plan" (IRP or Plan) describes the mix of generation and supply resources and 

efficiency improvements that will meet both the current and future energy demands at the 

lowest cost to the utility and its ratepayers. 

 

PacifiCorp representatives will present the plan to the Commission and respond to 

questions from the Commissioners and the public at a recessed open meeting of the 

Commission to be held on Thursday, October 3, 2013, at 9:30 a.m.  The meeting will 

be held at the Commission’s headquarters, Room 206, Richard Hemstad Building, 1300 

S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W., Olympia, Washington.   

 

A copy of the plan is on file in the library at the Commission’s offices.  Requests for 

copies of the plan should be directed to PacifiCorp.   

 

The IRP is a product of PacifiCorp filed under requirements in WAC 480-100-238.  

Questions for PacifiCorp can be directed to the Company by email at irp@pacificorp.com 

or by calling (503) 813-5245.  Questions for Commission staff may be addressed to 

Jeremy Twitchell by e-mail at jtwitche@utc.wa.gov or by calling (360) 664-1302.  When 

inquiring about the subject of this Notice, please refer to Docket UE-120416. 

 

 

 

STEVEN V. KING 

Executive Director and Secretary 
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